PROJECT GRADUATION - 2016

TO ALL SENIOR PARENTS:

Plans for PROJECT GRADUATION are in place. The Holmdel Project Graduation
Committee, which is made up of volunteer parents and students have been working

all year long to host an unforgettable alcohol and drug free celebration for the Class
of 2016.

A fun evening is planned at The Atlantic Club the night of graduation, June 2204,
2016. Everyone will meet at the High School Commons at 9:45 p.m. Buses will take
the graduates to the site where they will enjoy non-stop food, beverages, music,
swimming, athletic activities, a hypnotist show, racquet ball, jousting, and many
other special activities. Buses will return to HHS at approximately 4:30 a.m.

The attached waiver and permission slip need to be returned to the
Main Office by Friday, June 17, 2016.

PLEASE NOTE:

* ONLY members of the HHS Class of 2016 are permitted to attend.

* Any bags or carry in items will be checked the night of the event.

* Absolutely NO LIQUIDS will be permitted (this includes perfume and
toiletries)

* Everyone attending must have a permission slip and waiver signed.

* We will provide wristbands, which must be worn at all times.

* Typically, they might bring a towel, bathing suit, sneakers, cameras, and
yearbooks.

* ALL graduates MUST ride the buses to and from The Atlantic Club

* Anyone arriving by means other than the bus WILL NOT be admitted.

* Absolutely NO ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES, DRUGS or SMOKING will be
permitted on the premises, nor will anyone already under the influence be
admitted to the facility

* Each person attending is responsible for his/her actions.

We wish the graduates the best of luck on their final exams, and hope they will enjoy
the upcoming Graduation activities. See you on June 22nd! Any questions e-mail
holmdelprojectgrad@gmail.com or call Debbie Bergamotto at 732-895-7890.



